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Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to our second edition of a weekly celebration newsletter. This week the children have been 
experiencing a new  resource called Now Press Play that Woodside has been able to purchase as a 
result of our partnership with Steam mills. Now Press Play is an immersive audio resource that 
engages primary school children in the curriculum through emotion, imagination and movement. 
Every child is given a pair of wireless headphones. Immersed in sound, they become the main 
character in a story, meeting people, discovering places and solving problems on an educational 
adventure they’ll never forget. Take a look at Red Squirrels enjoying this new resource. Don’t worry all 
the other classes are going to soon experience Now Press play as we have a year’s worth of resources 
to work with. 
  
 

Mrs Fawkes 
Deputy Head teacher 

 
Certificate Winners 
 
Congratulations to the following children for being spotted by their teacher this week.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Little Dormice:  Ella and Louis 
Dormice:   Theo and Callie 
Fallow Deer: Isla-Mae and Dylan 
Woodpeckers: Cameron (last week), Cormac 
   and Georgina 
Red Squirrels:  Jed and Olivia 



Breakfast Club 
A big thanks to the children and Mrs Tippins in 
breakfast club. Over the last few weeks they have 
been busy completing their Spring display. The 
children enjoy a healthy breakfast and lots of fun 
activities during the mornings.  

Woodside 100 Club Winners 
Since Christmas  
  
Congratulations to the family of Monty. 

Red Squirrels were the first to experience Now 
Press Play with the theme of rainforests.  
 
“It was not only educational but fun too.” 
“It was the best virtual experience I’ve ever 
had.” 
“I have a great imagination and it enabled me 
to envision all of the rainforest as I wanted to 
see it.” 
“I loved doing all the actions - particularly 
ducking and dodging.” 
 
In our Celebration Assembly, Alys read out her 
water cycle story. She wrote it after the class 
had a 'Water Cycle' Now Press Play session 
and Miss Waugh said they all used the fabu-
lous vocabulary they had listened to.  

Top Dojo Scorers 
 
Dojo points are won over the week by demonstrating great behavior, our school values, hard 
work and so much more. Congratulations to the winners this week.  
 
Dormice:   Theo and Ava 
Fallow Deer:  Lucas and Eve 
Woodpeckers: Cormac and Maisy 
Red Squirrels:  Erin and Chloe 

Congratulations to Harry,  
Jensen, Darcie, and Danny for  
demonstrating positive and 
happy thoughts that make us 
feel good.  


